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CLEVITE CORPORATION

MECHANICAL RESEARCH DIVISION
540 EAST 105Yr STREEY - CLEVELAND B8, OMHIO

TELEPHONE ULSTER |- E80C
CABLL AGURESS CLESEARCH

April 28, 1959

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Attention; Mr, J. C, Delaney
Chief, Nuclear Materials Section
Licensing Branch
Division of Licensing & Regulation
Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of April 22, 1959 we are enclosing
two additional copies of the Clevite Corporation 1958 Annual
Report.

We trust this will be satisfactory.

Very truly yours,

MECHANICAL RESEARCH DIVISION
glevéte Corporation

\
T J. Riley
Controller
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